Consul General of Spain visited executives of the Guayaquil Charity Board

Jorge Friendj Consul General of Spain, pay a formal visit to JBG. He was received by its
director (in charge), José Enrique Ribas and other authorities of JBG, who appreciated having
accepted the invitation that was propitious to strengthen the ties of friendship, the bond and the
collaboration between both entities that have a long historical of social service.

During his visit, the Consul was able to learn through virtual presentations the social work, its
history, formation and activities carried out by JBG in the areas of health, education, social, as
well as about the Lottery branch and funeral services, which are the main sources of
self-management to finance the social and charitable work that JBG carries out for Ecuadorians.

The Consul General thanked and highlighted the work that JBG displays. He also offered the
best of encouragement and collaboration from the Consulate. At the end, Ribas offered him a
book of JBG history, and the 2019 JBG Social Responsibility Report.




